
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
Members in attendance: Jeff Grinnell, Laurie Guptill, Kerri Ikenberry, Scott Greenfield, 
Chris Miller 
 
The Board discussed revising the rules and regs for new guidelines to allow emotional 
therapy dogs for renters. 
 
Bartlett Tress will remove dead or dying trees per our quote last month. 
 
Certified letters will be mailed to those homeowners who had decks completed in 2017 
but did not make payments or who are behind in payments. 
 
Projects for 2018: a new shed, paving, deck sealing and brush removal at the corner of 
Bunker hill going up Lexington Road. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0 
 
Next Board meeting Tuesday Feb 27- 6pm 4 MHL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


